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“Growing together to let our light shine”

Welcome to your weekly newsletter!! WC 14th September 2018!
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Diary Dates-


-Wednesday 19th September- All Day Year 5 Stone Age Tatton Park Trip


-Wednesday 19th September- All Day Year 6 War Tatton Park Trip


-Friday 21st September- All Day Year 4 Tatton Park Trip


-Thursday 27th September- School Council Elections


-Thursday 4th October- Tapestry info session for nursery and reception Parent/Carers


-Wednesday 10th October- Harvest Worship


-Thursday 11th October 9.15am- Nasal Flu Spray Vaccinations


-Monday 15th October- Year 5 Anthony Gormley Experience Day


-Tuesday 16th October- Year 4 Viking Experience Day


-Tuesday 16th October- Year 1 Senses Experience Day


-Wednesday 17th October- Year 2 Experience Day


-Tuesday 16th and Wednesday 17th October- Parent/Carer Evening


-Wednesday 17th October- Thank Reverend Tom and Paul Worship


-Thursday 18th October- Year 3 Greek food Experience Day


-Thursday 18th October9.30am- Reception Class Welcome service at St Clements Church


-Friday 19th October 9.00am- Values award worship





EPIC Winner- Congratulations to L’Nayah! L’Nayah is EPIC because she works hard, is making great progress and always thinks of others.





Top Table Winners- Reception-Akein, Year 1-Lola, Year 2-Ajna, Year 3-Alfie, Year 4-Brooke, Year 5-Olivia, Year 6-Millie-Ann, Buddy Award-Aymen, EYFS Buddy-Jasmine.





VIP Attendance Awards- Yesterday we held a very special awards ceremony in school for all of those children who achieved 100% attendance last year or had the most improved attendance too. They walked the red carpet in their best clothes to receive their awards in front of their family and friends. Congratulations to you all and thanks to the families for supporting their children’s education.


Our whole school attendance target is 96.5% and for us to have no more than 8 children with attendance less than 90%- this is known as being persistently absent.


Please help is in achieving our targets by making sure your child/ren attend school every day.





Welcome to our new Nursery Pupils and their families- This week our new nursery pupils have started school. They are doing well and getting used to things. When they settle, we know that they will be very happy with us and be a part of our St Clements. Family.





Confidential Information Envelopes- Your child should have come home with a large, brown envelope with their name on. The envelope contains important policies for you to read and sign the reply slips on some of the policies. It also contains the information sheet about your child that we put onto our computer system. It is very important that this is returned to us so we can record any changes to contact details that we may need to use in an emergency.





PE Kit- We do have some children who do not come to school prepared for when they have a PE lesson and they cannot do PE in their uniforms- they need a change of clothes for this area of the curriculum. NB: PE kit is not needed for children in nursery and reception yet.


We sell a school PE kit at the office- they cost £6.00 and include the red bag, red t-shirt and blue shorts. The sizes that they come in are 3-4, 5-6, 7-8, 9-10 and 11-13.


However, children can also wear their own shorts and t-shirt or jog trousers when it gets colder. 


Black PE pumps or trainers are also to be worn. 


If any parent/carers have a problem, providing this, then please speak to us.





Reminder- If you are paying for school meals, school trips, uniform etc PLEASE can you make sure that you come to school with the correct change as school does not have any change. If you would like to pay for anything and you do not have the correct change you are able to pay for it on the school in the school payment system SIMS Agora. If you do not have a password for this or would like help setting up the account then please speak to a member of staff in the office who will be happy to help you. 








